
From: David Jewett
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Fwd: Critical Action Needed Prior to Tuesday, May 9th in Support of HB 2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 9:19:09 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Carrie Smith <carrie@mycascadia.com>
Date: May 8, 2017 at 4:03:34 PM PDT
To: Julien Cayton <julien@mycascadia.com>
Subject: Critical Action Needed Prior to Tuesday, May 9th in Support of HB
2027

To All SRV Residents, 
 
As you may already be aware, House Bill 2027 is scheduled to have a public hearing this
Wednesday, May 10th at 3pm in Salem.
 
HB 2027 would prohibit a person, public body or local service district from constructing
bridges on the Deschutes River within certain segments of the Deschutes Scenic
Waterway (this includes the riverfront property our community owns in SRV). 
 
To educate yourself further on the importance of HB 2027, I'd encourage you to visit an
exceptional resource at the website below: 
 
https://www.protectourriver.com/ 
 
To support HB 2027 and ensure it's passing, its imperative you do the following: 
 
1. Email your support of HB 2027 to Senator Michael Dembrow at the following email
address: 
 
sen.michaeldembrow@oregonlegislature.gov
 
2. Email the same correspondence to the submission website in the Senate at the
following email address: 
 
senr.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 
 
We have been made aware that the senr.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov , while
duplicative, is imperative to provide overall consensus feedback to the legislature. 
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Thank your for your time & efforts. 
 
SRV Bridge & Trail Committee
 
 
 
Carrie Smith
Cascadia Management
541 617-3863
carrie@mycascadia.com
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